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Public Notifiacation

According to Department of Surface Transport’s regional office in Lingmithang, Mongar, the
Nganglam-Gyelpoizhing primary national highway will remain closed to traffic until further
notice due to the collapse of Kuri-Gongri bailey bridge. In this regard, the Gewog
Administration, Silambi under Mongar Dzongkhag would like to notify the general public that
the alternative road connecting Mongar-Nganglam, from Silambi GC to Gongdue GC shall be
monitored strictly for heavy load carrying vehicles. This is mainly because to prevent the bridges
under Silambi and Gongdue Gewog from the same unfortunate incidence. The bridges at Hapola

and Gangchetpo, Silambi Gewog have the capacity of 15metricton only and no vehicles carrying
more than that capacity shall be permitted to cross.

Therefore, the commuters are reminded to note this information and plan the travel accordingly.

In case, if anyone is found neglecting this information and travelling, the concern shall be
accounted for violation and risks involved.
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1. Dasho Dzongdag, Mongar Dzongkhag for kind information

2. Chief Engineer, Department of Surface Transport’s regional office, Lingmithang for
information and support

3. RBP, Gyelpoizhing and Weringla for kind information and nec

4, Site Engineer, Silambi Gewog, Mongar

5. Office Copy
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